
24 February 2015
SCI, 14/15 Belgrave Square, London SW1X 8PS

The Food Information for Consumers Regulation (FIC) (1169/2011/EC) came into force across the EU on 13 
December 2014. This had far-reaching implications across the food industry for the provision of allergen information. 
For pre-packaged foods it meant a change in the way the allergens are displayed on the pack, and a change to 
the way consumers’ attention is drawn to them. For those supplying foods sold not pre-packed and all other 
areas of the industry, it has meant a huge change in the level of information that they must be able to provide on 
the allergens used in their products. 

Two months on from the introduction of the changes to the regulation, are there still areas that the industry 
needs clarifying and what has the impact been? What lessons have been learnt in preparing for the change?

Programme:
�� 17:30 - Registration and Refreshments
�� 18:15 - Introduction
�� 18:20 - Food Informulation Regulation - What have we learnt so far? - Barbara Hirst, Food Safety and                                                              	

            Quality Consultant, RSSL
�� 18:50 - Enforcement of the allergen requirement in catering establishments. What is happening on the  	

            ground? - Jenny Morris MBE, Chartered Fellow, CIEH
�� 19:20 - Questions
�� 19:30 - Refreshments and networking
�� 20:00 - Close

Food Allergens Post Implementation of Food 
Information Regulations

Book today!
Tickets cost £8 via the website, or 
£15 at the door on the day
E: communications@soci.org
T: +44 (0)20 7598 1594
www.soci.org/events
Organised by SCI’s Food Group


